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2 February: the theme of this meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela was the Holy Year, 

Angela’s pilgrimage to Rome for the jubilee of 1525 as a pilgrim of hope. It was followed by 

refreshments. 

 

   
 

****** 

18 February: six students and two teachers from the school of St. Ursula, Düsseldorf, Germany, 

visited the house of Saint Angela. 
 

24 February: a group of the the Sisters of the Dinasavanasabha Congregation visited the house. 
 

It was a pity that we were both absent on these two occasions. 

 

****** 

 

27 February: we were happy to welcome Sr Anna Rosa Porro for a week. She was present also 

for the meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela. 
 

2 March: meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela: as usual we had a talk, adoration, sharing and 

some refreshments. 
 

     
 

****** 
 

4 March: a visit from a family from Košice, Slovakia: parents with four daughters ages from 2 

months to six years. They are friends of the sisters at Košice and were on holiday in Italy. 

 

****** 



6 March: Two priests and two lay people arrived at the house, They have 

the task of filming the places on the “Cammino delle Comete”. This is a 

Cammino in the area of Brescia with stops in the places associated with 

Brescian saints and blesseds. After the filming (with some brief 

contributions from us) they stayed for a while to talk and take a coffee. 

 

****** 

 

9 March: we participated in the on line conference “Saint Angela pilgrim of 

hope in the Holy Land, on the roads of the world” organized by the CIM as 

part of the programme for the jubilee year.  

 

 

****** 

20 March: a visit of a group from the “réseau méricien”, principals and those responsible for 

pastoral care in the Ursuline schools in France and Belgium. After a reflection on Saint Angela 

as a woman of hope and of peace, they had a time for personal prayer and then sharing and a 

prayer together in the chapel. After a visit to the church of Saint Angela, they went to see the 

places of Saint Angela in the centre of Desenzano and to eat a pizza together. 

 

    
 

****** 

 

28 March: a visit of a group of students from the Ursuline school in Bratislava, Slovakia. They 

began with the Mass celebrated in our chapel, then a visit of the house. Next they visited the 

church of Saint Angela before going into the centre of Desenzano. 
 

    
 

****** 

 

 



29 March: Signora Laura Sacchi from Crema visited the casa with her husband. She is doing 

some research on Saint Angela and presenting her story at the University of Crema to make her 

better known. We hope to keep in contact with Signora Sacchi. 

 

29 March: we were happy to welcome Sr Klemensa Misiurewicz, 

from the Province of Poland, to make her retreat in the house of 

Saint Angela. 

 

 

 

31 March: Sisters Ayda and Katarina, from the Province of Indonesia, 

came from Brescia to spend the morning in the house of Saint Angela. 

 

All three arrived in the north of Italy from Rome after the Treasurers’ 

Meeting.  

 

 

 

 

Later in the afternoon three Ursuline Franciscans from Florence arrived on pilgrimage. 

 

    
 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


